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Arizona Board of Regents Moves to New Location  
 

(Phoenix, Ariz.) – Please note the change of address for the Arizona Board of Regents, effective June 1. 
The main office phone number and numbers for board staff have not changed.  
 
The new address is:  
 
Arizona Board of Regents 
2700 N. Central Avenue, Suite 850 
Phoenix, Arizona, 85004 
Office: (602) 229-2500 
Fax: (602) 229-2555 
 
 
 

### 

Announcement 
June 1, 2020 
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